February 21, 2017

National Auditing Services & Consulting
500 Purdy Hill Rd., Suite 4
Monroe, CT 06468

Re: Letter of Reference

Thank you for securing our sizeable refund on our utility bills. The entire process was just as it
was explained to us, minimal involvement from our staff and resources, and the only thing we
needed to provide was a letter of authorization and one month electric and gas bill.

I would strongly recommend everyone to use your services, even if they believe their bills to be
in proper billing order, we thought ours were and we were wrong.

Once again, thank you for your efforts and look forward to you reviewing our bills again in the
future.

Sincerely,
Singlecut Beersmiths, LLC
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19-33 37TH ST, ASTORIA, NY, 11105 - PHONE 718.606.0788



